
Operation Round-Up #thankalineworker Easter FunAPRIL 2021

GRANT APPLICATIONS ARE BEING ACCEPTED NOW FOR OPERATION ROUND-UP®

ENERGY UPDATE

Even though 2020 was a difficult year for many organizations, 
our communities stepped up to help each other. One way 
Nolin members contributed was through choosing to round 
up their bill to the nearest dollar each month. As a result, the 
Operation Round-Up board was able to award $28,929.87 
in community impact grants to organizations like Central 
Valley Feed the Homeless, the Hardin County Regional 
Farmers Market Foundation and LaRue County Schools: 
Preschool on College Street. 

Applications are being accepted now for 2021 grants.
Find more information and the application at 
https://nolinrecc.com/operation-round-up/. 

Copies of the application 
can also be picked up at 
our office drive-thru in 
E’town and Radcliff.

Individuals and 
organizations are 
encouraged to be as 
detailed as possible 
when completing the 
application. Deadline to apply is May 7, 2021.
Call 270-765-6153 with questions.
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